
 
March 16, 2020 
 
To our valued guests, friends, and neighbors: 
 
Since our opening in September 2019 last year, we only have words of gratitude for all of the 
love, support and business this community has given us. Thank you for welcoming Kuro Bistro 
into this beloved city of Lake Forest. 
 
Amidst all the chaos and news regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19), we hope you are staying 
safe and healthy during this time. We are closely monitoring the news to ensure we are taking 
the necessary steps in full compliance with updates from the CDC and WHO. The safety and 
health of our guests and employees is our top priority.  
 
It is difficult to inform you that we will not be open for dine-in operations effective March 
17-March 30, 2020. We will remain open for carry-out orders and deliveries at this time. We will 
continue to operate during our normal business hours 7 days a week. You can directly call us at 
(224) 706-6090 to place your order. ​Unless ordered otherwise by the state, Kuro Bistro WILL 
open for business as usual on March 31st.  
 
Until then, we will continue to appreciate your business and support at Kuro Bistro. Please 
remember to support your local businesses during this unprecedented time.  
 
We are enforcing enhanced cleaning routines throughout the restaurant as well as practicing 
healthy hygiene for the staff that remains in the restaurant these next two weeks.  
 
We look forward to providing you with the very best dining experience in the near future when 
we are able to fully operate again. Remember to wash your hands! 
 
We encourage you to stay informed by following the​ ​Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention​ and​ ​World Health Organization​ and their social media updates. At these sites, you 
will find new information, frequently asked questions and the current statuses of the casts 
nationwide.  
 
 
 
With the warmest regards, 
Your Kuro Bistro Family 
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